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Swimming Pool Update
Dear Parents / Carers,
We are happy to say that the pool was opened last week and greeted with smiling faces from all the children. It is wonderful to see them enjoying their time in this fantastic facility. Although the outside temperature is a little chilly the pool is averaging around 26C. 
A huge ‘THANK YOU’ goes to all the people involved in preparing the pool and overseeing its’ running. The pool committee along with parental helpers / local businesses have contributed greatly to this. Without this support, the children would not have this amazing opportunity. 
Our experienced swimming teacher, Miss Williams, takes each class once a week and following this staff carry on with her planning. After half term, there will also be swimming lessons outside of school hours and an after school club.  
Please ensure that your child has their swimming kit in school every day as there can be timetable changes and we would not want any child to miss out on lessons. The changing rooms are heated and this is put on early each morning, but if they would like to bring in a warm dressing gown or jumper to put on as soon as they exit the pool, we are more than happy. 
Our school swimming gala will take place on Thursday 13th July during our Sports Activity week. More details will follow after half term. 
As always, thank you for your support and here’s to lots more sunny days, smiling faces and happy little fishes!!

Lisa Mogg                                   Debbie Field
Sports co ordinator                   Headteacher


“I have come that they may have life, life in all its’ fullness” John 10:10
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